PPU INSTRUCTED ON GAS PIPELINE EXPANSION IN COLOMBIA
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Philippi Prietocarrizosa Ferrero DU & Uria advised Canacol Energy on the $200 million expansion
of a natural gas transportation network.

The agreement, signed between Promigas and Canacol Energy, will allow for the development of new natural gas reserves in the

country and is expected to deliver additional gas to the Caribbean coast of Colombia.

Partner Sandra Manrique led the PPU team acting for Canacol Energy.
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